Stepup Weekly Job Coach Update



The Future is Bright!

Take Some time To Look Toward the Future with Your Intern

In these final days of the internship, make sure to carve out some time to sit down and look ahead to what's next for your intern. Take them out to lunch or grab an afternoon snack together and talk with your intern about their plans for the future. What are they thinking about after high school? Do they want to pursue a particular career?

Help your intern understand how they can leverage their Step Up internship experience to accomplish those goals and how to convey the value of their experience on college applications and in future job searches. In addition, if your intern will still be eligible for Step Up next summer, encourage them to participate in the program again!

Have a Super Intern? Invite them to continue to work for you.

We are always delighted to have our interns and supervisors continue to work together into the school year. Talk to your intern to gauge their interest and determine if there is a work schedule that will accommodate both of you. If you plan to continue the work experience this fall, please notify your job coach so we can update our records.